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ENGI 23
Mr. Tom Church
Cabinet Secretary
New Mexico Department of Transportation
PO Box 1149

Santa Fe, NM 87507
Dear Secretary Church:

The Federal Highway Administration, New Mexico Division Office, has reviewed the New Mexico Department of
Transportation’s (NMDOT’s) Revised Certification of Proprietary Products for project CN 2100400 in Clovis.

A request to update the current approved Certification includes a listing of lighting and traffic signal systems to be
used on the project and other components (refer. 06/12/17 DOT request), maintaining that these systems are
essential for synchronization with the existing systems on the City of Clovis’ traffic signal and lighting inventory.

In accordance with 23 CFR 635.411 and the supporting information provided in the request, it is hereby
acknowledged and approved specifically for this project. As established in Guidance on Patented and Proprietary
Products a sunset provision must be established in order to assess changes in market conditions, technologies and re-
examine the need for specifying proprietary products. Actions may be approved to extend the sunset as justified
accordingly. As such the sunset established for this specific project action is five (5) years from date of this memo.

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact Mr. Max Valerio at (505) 820-2035 or max.valerio@dot.gov.

Sincerely yours,

Field Operations Engineer

For: J. Don Martinez
Division Administrator

cc:
Mr. Anthony Lujan, NMDOT

Mr. Armando Armendariz, NMDOT
Mr. Tim Parker, NMDOT

Ms. Sally Reeves, NMDOT

Mr. Alan Briley, NMDOT

Mr. Michael Smelker, NMDOT

Ms. Tisha Clark, NMDOT



